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Conclusion
In conclusion, this research paper reveals that climate change has a negative impact on the
United States economy by highlighting various claims related to researchers stand on the topic.
The claims present the researcher stands on why the United States government should fight
against the causes and effects of climate change on the country’s economy. Also, the moral
foundations are based on the Catholics teaching and principles which guide people on how they
can protect God’s Creation, especially the environment. By following the moral actions provided
one will be able to understand the effects which climate change has on the economy, thus
enabling them to protect their surrounding for better economy.
Also, the call to action section states various mechanisms which should be considered by the
United States government to prevent further damage caused by the climate in its economy. This
means that the United States government has to establish an effective approach to prevent the
causes and impacts of climate change in the country, particularly in the most vulnerable areas.
Moreover, this research provides an opportunity for another researcher to carry out various
matters on the topic addressed in this essay.
Call to action
The United States and other countries in the globe should advocate for green energy. There is a
great need to advise individuals why the adaptation of green energy is important as an
environmental conservation process, and its core benefit is the reduction of climate change
impact on the global economy (Houser at al.). This approach can be supported by different
countries in many ways. First, they can avail alternative sources of energy to people, including
the hydropower, solar power, and wind power. Secondly, by making sure that green energy
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substitutes are available and affordable. Thirdly, they can insist on the construction of modern
buildings with green energy alternatives to protect the natural landscape (Houser at al.).
To reduce rising levels of Corban (IV) Oxide to lessen global warming effects. The United States
and other countries have to reduce CO2 discharge by 30% to eliminate the risk of climate change
on their economy. They also have to increase the use of renewable energy by 15% in a specific
timeframe (Houser at al.). Also, this step calls upon countries to increase forest coverage from
1.1 million hectares to 50 million hectares by 2045 (United Nations Framework Convention on
Climate Change).
The United States should adopt strict laws to prevent weather patterns. Adaptation of strict rules
and regulations to punish companies, individuals and sectors and countries involved in
environmental pollution activities will prevent further damage to climate change. For instance,
the International Environmental Law which is a body of public international laws should enforce
heavy fines to companies attempting to pollute and deplete the natural resources (United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change).
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